
    

 

 
Northeast Park Neighborhood Meeting Minutes for March 8, 2011 

 

Chair, Brian Steele called the meeting to order at 6:45pm.  Meeting minutes were approved from 

June 8, 2010, October 12, 2010, November 9, 2010, and December 14, 2010. There were no 

meeting minutes for January as the meeting was never called to order due to low attendance.  

There were corrections to the June 2010 meeting minutes as David’s last name is Rubedor. 

 

NCEC (Neighborhood Community Engagement Commission) needs us to nominate a candidate 

and a representative needs to attend a meeting on April 16, 2011.  The term is for 2 years.  Brian 

Steele said he is willing to fill either position.  Discussion tabled to next month with more details. 

 

NCEC funds in the amount of $26,000 have been given to our neighborhood for this coming year.  

The money will be spent on a website, staff salary, and community outreach.  There was then a 

discussion about what community outreach either has been done or should be done such as 

mailings, door knocking, and a flyer insert in the Northeaster.   

 

Updates included Clean Sweep, Don’t Dump on NE movement against new transfer site, 

Innovative Graffiti Prevention Micro Grants (to assist owners/communities in removal/prevention 

of gang related graffiti) and the MN Energy Challenge.  A motion was made to approve a $100 

donation for the NE Parade on June 21, 2011. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 8:05 PM. 

 

 


